MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
BETWEEN
CALIFORNIA SCHOOL EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION AND ITS RIVERSIDE CHAPTER
#506
AND THE
RIVERSIDE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

April 8,2022

This Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) is entered by the California School Employees
Association and its Chapter #506 (CSEA) and the Riverside Unified School District (District).

On April 8, 2022 the District and CSEA met and agreed to the following:

Effective August 4, 2022, Health Assistants (middle school) hours will be increased
from six and three quarters hours (6.75) to seven hours (7.00).

Effective August 4, 2022, Health Assistants (elementary school) hours will be increased
from six hours (6.00) to seven hours (7.00).

This Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) is subject to review under CSEA’s policy 610 and
the approval of RUSD’s Board of Education.
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Kyley Ybarra Joy Hurst
Assistant Superintendent, Personnel President, CSEA #506

Riverside Unified School District
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Robin Mesa Ramona Hillis
Director, Classified Personnel ' CSEA, Labor Representative
Riverside Unified School District

Y s e ol e

nahi Chang 7 /2
CSEA, Chief Job Steward
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